
June 19, 2012

PRESS RELEASE

The City of Bryant will have a Complete Streets Workshop on June 28th at 6:00 P. M.  This meeting will

be held in the Court Room at the Boswell Community Center.  Complete streets transform the way

transportation serves the community by creating more choices, shortening travel times, and

encouraging less carbon-intensive transportation.  A community with complete Streets Policy values

the health, safety, and comfort of its residents and visitors.  These policies provide opportunities for

people of all ages and abilities to contribute to, and benefit from, a livable community.


